
March 23, 2022 

 

Change of Regional Headquarters Jurisdiction (Oceania) and Names of Regional Headquarters 

 

Kintetsu World Express, Inc. is pleased to announce that the jurisdiction of the Oceania region 

will be changed from East Asia & Oceania Regional Headquarters to South East Asia Regional 

Headquarters, and the names of the regional headquarters will also be changed, effective April 

1, 2022.  

 

1. Change of Regional Headquarters for Oceania Region 

 

Before : East Asia & Oceania Regional Headquarters 

After  : South East Asia Regional Headquarters 

 

2. Name Change of Regional Headquarters 

In accordance with the change described above, the names of the regional headquarters are  

changed as follows. 

 

 

Before After 

East Asia and Oceania Regional 

Headquarters 
East Asia Regional Headquarters 

South East Asia Regional 

Headquarters 

South East Asia and Oceania 

Regional Headquarters 

 

 

3. Date of change: April 1, 2022 


